
 

Rate Change Proposal: Lake Corriher Wilderness Park Campsites 

 

Current rates for tent and cabins at Lake Corriher Park have not increased since they were 

established in 2017. Since this time, the park has added several picnic areas, a small, covered 

shelter in the tent site area, charcoal grills to each tent site, a new playground, the completion 

of our disc golf course, and many more kayaks available for rent.  All these add to the amenities 

for our camping guests.  

As the park continues to grow and gain popularity, we need to stay competitive with 

surrounding campgrounds, as well as maintain a safe, family-oriented space for our guests to 

enjoy.    

We believe that our current cabin rate has the potential to bring in troublesome activities.  

Some Cabins are being reserved for reasons other than recreational camping.   

A proposed rate of 50.00/night from our current rate of 30.00/night will keep us in a 

competitive bracket with surrounding areas.  Along with this increase is the plan to add small 

mini fridges, microwaves, and possible window AC units.   

The park also intends to have shower facilities added to their amenities this year.  

 

A proposed rate of 15.00/night per tent from our current rate of 10.00/night per tent will keep 

us in a competitive bracket with surrounding areas.  In the past 2 years, charcoal grills were 

added to each tent site and a covered shelter in the quarry area.   

 

I have attached a rate comparison of our park rates and surrounding areas for you to have as 

reference.   

 

 

 

 


